
San Diego USATF

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Harry West Gymnasium, SD City College

August 19, 2009

1. President Jay Beltz called the meeting to order at 7:09pm.  In attendance were Tom 
Bache, Paul Greer, Adam Henderson, Lillian Mahoney, Graeme Shirley, and Jim 
Skelly.

2. An Open Session was held in which SD/I USATF members Chris Stone (for herself 
and Ken Stone) and Linn Dunton asked to transfer from the SD/I Association to the 
Southern California Association.  The reason was that the coaching quality isn’t 
available in San Diego.  The Board decided to take no action on the request until 
the next meeting as more time was needed to look into coaching/facility availability 
in San Diego and that a concerted effort would be made to keep the athletes in the 
SD/I Association.  The Open Session ended at 8:21

3. The minutes were approved from the June meeting.
4. LDR Chair Paul Greer reported that the 2009 Dirt Dog 2009 starts on August 22.

5. T&F Chair Tonie Campbell is currently attending the IAAF World Championships in 
Berlin as a track manager.

6. Masters: The Masters Association Championships will be held sometime in October. 
Dixon Farmer will be the race director for the 2010 Chuck McMahon Meet.

7. Racewalking had no report (nor a current Chairman).

8. Youth had no report.

9. Records had no report.

10. Officials had no report.

11. New Business:  President Jay Beltz will attend the National Association Workshop 
held in Des Moines, Iowa.

12. President Jay Beltz adjourned the meeting at 8:38pm.

Tom Bache
Secretary


